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Department of Energy

Portsmouth/Paducah Project Office
1017 Majestic Drive, Suite 200
Lexington, Kentucky 40513
(859) 219-4000

FEB 0 3 2009

Val Francis, Co-Chair PPPO-03-095-09
Richard Snyder, Co-Chair ,

Portsmouth Site Specific Advisory Board

1862 Shyville Road

Piketon, OH 45661

~ Dear Sirs:

RECOMMENDATION 09-01: PROPOSED REQUEST FOR COMMUNITY

INVESTMENT PROVISIONS IN THE PORTSMOUTH DECONTAMINATION AND
DECOMMISSIONING

In response to your letter dated January 13, 2009, I wanted to recognize the Portsmouth
Environmental Management (EM) Site Specific Advisory Board’s (SSAB) important work
supporting the Department of Energy Portsmouth Site’s EM missions. I welcome the input of
the Portsmouth EM SSAB and the insight of its membership regarding the potential community
impacts of the Portsmouth Decontamination and Decommissioning (D&D) Project.

[ have forwarded a copy of your letter to the Contracting Officer and team assigned to the
Portsmouth D&D Project procurement efforts. The draft Request for Proposals (RFP) of the
Portsmouth D&D Project has recently been released; therefore, the items contained in your
Recommendation 09-01 will be evaluated and considered for incorporation in the final RFP.
You also have the ability to submit additional comments directly on the draft RFP by accessing
the procurement website at www.emcbe.doe.gov. Once you have entered the main page, select
“Doing Business,” and then “Portsmouth M&I,” and finally “Draft RFP.”

Once again, I appreciate your support for the Portsmouth D&D Project. Ilook forward to
working with the Portsmouth EM SSAB on this and other issues as we move forward.

Sincerely,

ot

William E. Murphie
Manager
Portsmouth/Paducah Project Office

cc:
L. Parsons, DOE/EMCBC
PPPO Records, LEX



